
Minutes for Subject Area Team Games meeting 
10 December 2020 at 14.00 via Zoom 

Participants 

• Martin Pichlmair 

• Paolo Burelli 

• Søren Sønderskov Hansen 

• Mads Kjeldgaard Caspersen 

• Alberto Giudice 

• Lani Susan Alayne Huskey 

• Annamaya Halskov-Jensen 

• Jonathan Jung Johansen  

• Hajo Backe 

 

Absent 
• Sebastian Risi  

Agenda 

1. Approval of agenda 

The agenda was approved. And a warm welcome was given to the newly elected members Annamaya and 

Lani. 

2. Approval of minutes from meeting 19 November 2020 

The minutes was approved. 

3. Information 
• Study Board – In the last meeting there was a major focus on the new MSc in Data Science. Games 

will offer different courses that Data Science student can take as electives. 

• Events – There will be a conference calle IEEE planned by ITU. It is attempting to be the main 

conference of Games. It is mainly an academic conference but there will be visits from the industry 

as well. If possible, it will be physical.   

• Students – No announcements.  

• Study & Career Guidance - In the Career Guidance they are planning some Career Inspiration Events 

(in March), where they will invite some alumni from Games. The goal is to inspire students to see 

some of the different job opportunities that awaits them after graduation and motivate to reach out 

for them. Mads will contact Martin and Lani to get some names of alumni from Games. 

https://ieee-cog.org/2021/index.html


4. Winter Games 

Winter Games will take place 16 December 2-4 pm. It will be hosted by Martin online. There are industry 

guests coming in.  

5. Corona and anything related 

With the current government restrictions, the Games programme will go online There is not a big difference 

to the rest of the semester as we already had most of the teaching online during the semester. 

It is still a frustrating situation with online teaching as not all courses are as easy to adapt to an online form. 

If the corona situation continues, the programme should consider facilitating more online interaction 

between students. 

Next semester is ready to go full or partly online if needed. 

In general, the students are positive about what Games is doing to make good teaching and exams online. 

6. Overview of the new ITU strategy process 

There is a project to develop a new strategy. Both students and staff have been informed. We will discuss 

feedback from students at the next SATmeeting. 

13. AOB  

We will talk about Programming for Designers again at the next SATmeeting. 

A big thank you to Alberto and Jonathan who had their last SAT meeting. 

 


